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Monday 19th February  
RE: February Update 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please see below for some news and updates regarding the Lyon Park X SOFA Academy. 
 
UCFB Short Documentary  
The academy will be having visitors from University Campus Football Business (UCFB) over the 
coming weeks who will be creating a short documentary about the academy focusing on the positive 
impact the academy has had on local children. This is a very exciting opportunity and will give the 
children an opportunity to learn more about sports media.  
 
Replacement Kit 
If your child requires a replacement for part of their kit we are able to order these for you. Please 
contact the school office so that a payment link can be added to ParentPay. As these are personalised 
it does take 2-3 weeks for some items to arrive. 
 
Top: £14 
Track Jacket: £24 
Shorts: £6 
Socks: £4 
 
Open Training Sessions  
We want to give you a chance to see the coaching that your child receives and also an opportunity for 
your child to show you how their skills have developed. We are going to have an open training session 
for both groups (dates below).  
 
Group 1 (Monday and Wednesday Group) – Wednesday 20th March 3:30 – 4:30pm 
Group 2 (Tuesday and Thursday Group) – Thursday 21st March 3:30 – 4:30pm 
 
 
Kind regards 
Mr. Moran  
Assistant Headteacher  
 

LYON PARK   X   SOFA 
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